
November Undergraduate Officer 

 

 Attended first Academic Council meeting and asked about postgraduate 

representation on PGR research strands of Strategy 2030. 

 Met with the UCU officers to go over our and their priorities for the year. 

 Organised and hosted the Mandela Hall Rep induction event, which 

included speeches, prized, food and fun. 

 UG Education Committee- meet with school reps to discuss issues of that 

month. 

 Recorded an online course rep training and put together a quiz and sent 

around to all course reps who had not completed training thus far. 

 Met to discuss CAPE, and what students are involved in CAPE (faculty 

and officers, school at a school level) 

 Got training on Complaints and Appeals for use at conduct committee in 

the future. 

 Attended Training Assessment Project Planning as part of Strategy 2030 

and pushed for the rollout of Digital Champions throughout the 

university and more student co-design sessions. 

 Helped promote NUS-USI Student Survey. 

 Meet to discuss future plans for welcome week. 

 Attended the QAA Conference in Ulster University- talked about what 

way we would like QAA to review NI colleges and universities in the 

future, talked about AI and I spoke on a panel with representatives in the 

department of the economy about what students what to see from their 

education in the future.  

 Attended the Big Litter Clean up with Handy Helpers 

 Helped organised and attended the student assembly planetary crisis.  

 Attended the Vintage Catwalk with SU Volunteer 

 Attended the business school course rep event. 

 Went out to SVCs in Civil Engineering, Psychology 

 Reached out to school reops and followed up with course reps who were 

not engaging so far. 

 

 

  


